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Heller 

(Washington, DC) – Today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) raised questions about the regulatory environment facing regional banks at a Senate Committee on Banking, Housing, and Urban Affairs hearing entitled, "Examining the Regulatory Regime for Regional Banks." 
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Click here to watch video.
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